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Hi Ms. Edaugal,
 
Please see attached our response to your public record request.
 
Thank you
 
Rebecca Butler
Paralegal, Criminal Division
Office of the Attorney General
802-828-5512
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STATE OF VERMONT 
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June 28, 2023 
 
Christina Edaugal 

 
Chesterfield, New Hampshire 03466 
Ph.  
e-mail:    
 
Re: Public Records Request dated June 22, 2023. 
 
Dear Ms. Edaugal: 
 
I write to respond to your Public Records Act request dated June 22, 2023, in which you 
requested any and all information regarding  (DOB: ), deceased 

, Case No. . 
 
Our office has reviewed our databases and we have found that we have a limited number of 
records related to your request. Specifically, our search found that we possess a Final 
Autopsy Report and a Toxicology Report. However, we decline to provide these records to 
you based on the fact that they are designated as confidential under the HIPAA privacy rule 
as they contain protected health information.  
 
You have a right to appeal this decision to the head of this agency. Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Franklin Paulino 
 
Franklin Paulino 
Assistant Attorney General 




